
From: Casey Beck
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; councilhearing@ci.stpaul.us
Subject: Sound Level Variance Request for 2383 University Ave. W.
Date: Saturday, February 6, 2021 8:03:11 PM

Hello,

I am writing to you about the intense noise that has been a product of Kraus
Anderson Construction Companies recent apartment building project at 2383
University Ave. 

Many many times a loud intense banging and rattling has shaken my apartment at
7am. I live at 2285 University and this noise has intruded my home and sounds like it
is just outside my apartment. Goin outside, it is even worse. I cannot walk my dog in
that direction when things are so loud. It is impacting not only myself but my dog,
partner and all of my neighbors. 

I wish to have restrictions on the levels of noise and the time that it occurs. It is
currently unacceptable!

Thank you for your consideration. 

Casey

Casey Beck
262-751-8389
beckpots.com
Instagram: @beckpots

Shop for pottery: https://www.etsy.com/shop/BeckPots
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